
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 
 

Attention: Dentists, Dental Hygienists and Dental FQHCs 
 

RE: Eligible Dental Providers who can Administer the COVID-19 
Vaccinations 

 
For dates of service May 1, 2021 and forward, eligible CMAP enrolled dentists, 
dental hygienists and eligible dental staff of Dental FQHCs will be able to bill for 
the administration of the COVID-19 vaccinations.  A list of eligible provider types, 
who can administer the COVID-19 vaccination can be found on the State of CT-
Department of Public Health’s Web page: 

(https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Practitioner-Licensing--
Investigations/PLIS/Approved-COVID-19-Vaccination-Training-Programs).  

Further, eligible dental professionals should review provider bulletin, PB 21-23 
CMAP COVID-19 Response Bulletin 51: Updated Guidance COVID-19 Vaccine 
Administration – Medical Practitioners for additional guidance. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://clicktime.symantec.com/33MHtLXA4FHZ6pihshhhBfP7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.ct.gov%2FDPH%2FPractitioner-Licensing--Investigations%2FPLIS%2FApproved-COVID-19-Vaccination-Training-Programs
https://clicktime.symantec.com/33MHtLXA4FHZ6pihshhhBfP7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.ct.gov%2FDPH%2FPractitioner-Licensing--Investigations%2FPLIS%2FApproved-COVID-19-Vaccination-Training-Programs
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get%20Download%20File/tabid/44/Default.aspx?Filename=pb21_23.pdf&URI=Bulletins/pb21_23.pdf

